AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA - MARCH 22, 2001
Due to notice having been giving, the Avon City Council meet As a Board of
Equalization on the above date at the Avon Public Library at 7:00 p.m. Roll Call:
Finance Officer Berndt, Alderman: Reister, Tjeerdsma, Den Ouden, Tolsma, and Dertien.

Also present: School Board Representative Paul Tolsma, Director on Equalization Joyce

Jelink. Absent Mayor Frey and Alderman Kuhlman.

Meeting called to order by Council President Reister.

Richard Pier had questions on how the value of the lots was determined. Director
Jelink informed him that his lots were assessed the same as the surrounding lots which
was $40.00 a front foot. She would do some checking on the formula and get back to him
or put him in touch with the company that did the evaluations.

Motion by Den Ouden and seconded by Dertien to leave the evaluation as is, since
it is comparable to the rest of the city. All voted “aye”. Motion carried.

The Board and the Director reviewed other questions in the assessment book.

There being no other scheduled business to come before the council at this time a

motion by Tolsma and seconded Tjeerdsma by to adjourn at 8:15 p.m. All voted “aye”.
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Motion carried.
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